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Back in time looks back at cuttings of greenkeeping news from days gone-by. 2012 

will be a landmark year, as it will be the centenary of Greenkeeping Associations, 

as well as 25 years since BIGGA was formed. Each month we will look back at the 

current month, but in a different year, from over the last hundred. 

This month we travel back to November 1975.

BACK IN TIME

1975
The issue covered Drainage 
Problems, a piece written by 
D. F. Boocock, an Advisory 
Officer, at the STRI and a 
piece on turf which came from 
a paper entitled Composition 
and Nourishment of Amenity 
Swards, delivered by Robert W. 
Palin, Technical Director, of 
Sutton Seeds, at Turf 75, held 
at Reading University.

A pub honours the fine art of 
greenkeeping.featured in the issue. 
The Greenkeeper was built at the 
entrance to Thorpe Wood Golf 
Course in Peterborough and the 
magazine appealed for the subject 
of the pub sign to make himself 
known. The success of the search 
is not known!

The information was provided by 
Mr F.E. Sismey, Head Greenkeeper 
of nearby Peterborough Milton Golf 
Club.

Do you have any old  artifacts from days gone-by?
Perhaps your grandad was a greenkeeper and has something stored away in the loft? Maybe an Association tie, or a journal? If so we would love to hear from you. We are particularly interested in the early part of the last century, but anything you have would be worth considering for future editions of this article.
Please contact us on 01347 833800 or email Elliott Small, BIGGA Past Chairman,

elliott.edna@hotmail.co.uk
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